From: maholick <maholick@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2010 11:32 AM

To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex RIN 3038-AC61

Dear CFTC Regulators:

It has been brought to my attention that you guys want to stifle the retail forex trade by changing the trading leverage to a revised 10:1 ratio. I am personally against this unbelievable move that you are proposing. I understand the true motivation causing you to consider this change and it is not pretty. I hope that common sense and doing the right thing (not messing any more with the retail forex trade) will prevail!

Sincerely, Robert Maholick

I am using the Free version of <u>SPAMfighter</u>. We are a community of 6 million users fighting spam. SPAMfighter has removed 2526 of my spam emails to date. The Professional version does not have this message.